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From: Ann Freed [annfreed@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 04, 2010 11:44 PM

To: JGO Testimony "
Subject: SB 2183

Aloha Chair Taniguchi and Vice-Chair Takamine

I am in support of SB2183 relating to DOMESTIC ABUSE ORDERS.

The bill that would allow a temporary restraining order to remain in effect for 90 days or until service of a
protective order, whichever occurs first, and amends law to provide that protective orders orally stated by the
court on the record shall be effective upon service on the respondent seems the least we can do to try stem the
tide of domestic violence in our state.

Thank you on behalf of the women of Hawai'i for hearing this important legislation.
Ann S. Freed

95-227 Waikalani Dr. A403
Mililani, HI 96789



